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North Dakotans love Outdoor Recreation! 

Outdoor recreation in our State is one of our most valuable 

assets. Over one-half of our 700,000 residents and numerous 

non-residents participate in some form of outdoor recreation 

that is enhanced by abundant wildlife, prairie landscapes and 

clean water.  This participation is one of the largest 

demographics in the State. But many of the resources and 

habitats that support these activities are being converted to 

other uses. Loss of these valuable resources will squander one 

of our greatest assets. Therefore, supporting abundant wildlife, 

prairies and clean water will ensure quality outdoor recreation 

for the future. 

For more information on this message or other conservation topics, contact: Mike McEnroe, President, 

North Dakota Wildlife Federation, (memcenroe@bis.midco.net) or Rick Nelson, President elect, North 

Dakota Chapter, The Wildlife Society, (bluebill@bis.midco.net). 

 

 

 



 

                                                                                                               


